
keeping in touch
with students starting with us in September 2020

Dear all,

Following the government’s announcement that no GCSE exams will be sat 
this academic year, I appreciate that this is an unsettling time for all Year 11 
students and their families.

I would like to assure you that we as a College will be doing everything 
possible to ease the transition to sixth form for students set to join us in 
September. Our extensive experience and provision will allow us to manage 
this difficult time and help each student settle into College life despite the 
unusual circumstances at the end of your high school experience.

As soon as the governmental plans become clearer, we will be able to 
devise strategies for the new academic year and we will communicate 
these with you as soon as we can.

In the meantime, stay safe and thank you for your understanding during 
these unprecedented times.

Kind regards,

 
Mike Kilbride
Principal

20.03.2020


